
 
 

WHCS RECEIVES FIVE-YEAR RENEWAL FOR ACCREDITATION  
November 10, 2020 

 
Dear WHCS Family, 
 
Over the past two days, WHCS has been hosting a site visit with representatives from the 
Florida Association of Christian Colleges and School (FACCS), the National Council of Private 
School Accreditation (NCPSA), Cognia, and the Middle States Association Commission on 
Elementary and Secondary Schools (MSA-CESS).  Winter Haven Christian School is happy to 
report that we were just informed a few moments ago from the team that our accreditations 
with these four organizations have been renewed for five-years. 
 
Accreditation from these four organizations represents the highest academic accreditation any 
K-12 school can receive in the nation.  In addition, our accreditation from FACCS ensures that 
our Christian values and Biblical principles are not compromised while delivering a top-notch 
academic program to the children we serve. 
 
I would like to thank the board of directors, teachers, administrative team, support staff, 
volunteers, parents, and students for making this renewal possible. 
 
In His Service, 
 
 
 
Joseph T. Klein  
Headmaster  
 
 
 
 
 


